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Dear Friends, 
 The Thousand Islands Booster Club is launching its 2019 - 2020  membership campaign.  The 
organization is dedicated to the support of non-credit sports programs, robotics, After Prom Lock-In, and 
summer marching band for students attending Thousand Islands Middle and High School.  
 Our mission is to promote school spirit and provide activities designed to develop the principles 
that children need to move forward in life.  If you enjoy the peace of mind knowing that our middle and 
high school students are involved in supervised activities after school, then you are seeing the dollars 
raised by the Thousand Islands Booster Club in action. 
 The Booster Club is tasked with providing the "umbrella" under which all extracurricular fund              
raising is conducted. The proceeds from these fund raising efforts benefit the full spectrum of               
extracurricular events in our district. Over the past school years TIBC has donated and provided               
monetary support towards ​numerous awards, scholarships, team camps, prom lock-in ​and other            
extracular activities and supports. 
 You have probably seen parents and students operating the concession stand at sporting events,              
French Festival, the Antique Boat Show and the Antique Race Regatta. Most recently, Booster Club has                
added the Stamp and Coin Show and the Car Show to their list of activities. All of the money raised at                     
these activities goes directly to support middle and high school extracurricular activities. 
 The Thousand Islands Booster Club needs a large active group of concerned members. Your              
membership dues will help fund the above requests and more. In return, you will receive free admission                 
to Thousand Islands home sporting events (with the exception of play-offs and Sectional contests). In               
addition you will have the satisfaction of knowing that you are contributing to the extra-curricular               
opportunities for the middle and high school students of the Thousand Islands School District. 
Your ​tax-deductible​ membership can be mailed to TI Booster Club, PO Box 154, Clayton, NY 13624 or 
turned in to the Athletic Director’s office at the High School.  Thank you for your support! 
  
Name:________________________________________________ Phone:_______________________ 

 
  
Address:​  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
   ___________________________________________________________________________ 

  
_____Yes, I would like to volunteer my time to help with the TI Booster Club 
____  $15.00 Individual Membership 
____  $25.00 Family Membership  

 *Please make your check payable to “TI Booster Club” 


